

Cougar News

11/13/2023

This Thursday we will celebrate the end of the fall season in sports. If you participated in a fall sport here at WCA

we hope to see you and your family at 6pm Thursday evening for a night celebrating our soccer, volleyball, and cross country athletes.





Our middle school basketball team played their first two games this past week against

Pansophia Academy and Marshall Academy. While they didn't come away with a win in either contest they played well.



The high school bowling team started practice this last week. This will be Will Carleton Academy's first year having a bowling team and we are excited for what the season has in store.



Our high school boys basketball team starts practice this week with the girls starting next week. Please make sure that all athletes wishing to play have a

physical on file at the school before practice begins.

Our Cougar Strength Program is picking up and will now be meeting a second day each week. High school students can now be a part of the strength program that meets Mondays and Fridays directly after school. We are still looking for some Junior Pro basketball coaches. If you are interested or know someone who should be considered, please reach out.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Lucas Westblade Athletic Director

wca.athletics@wcak12.org





This week in Cougar sports:

Monday 11/13

Middle School Boys Basketball @ Factoryville Christian at 5:30

Wednesday 11/15

Middle School Boys Basketball Home vs Calhoun Christian at 5:30

High School Girls Basketball starts 11/20 Middle School Girls Basketball starts January 2024

